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“A CARING CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY” 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our school summer fair is being organised by our PHA on Friday 20th May from 3:30 pm – 6:30 pm.  This is a wonderful event to raise 

funds for all the children in school and also bring our community together for an evening of fun.   

All children will be dismissed as usual on Friday 20th May at 3:30 pm.  Then, directly after school, families can then make their way 

around to the front entrance of school where there will be a main entrance to the summer fair.  We encourage all families to come 

and join us for a couple of hours, bring picnic blankets and enjoy some food and drinks with our special school family.    

All classes are preparing songs and on the evening all children in attendance will also be performing their songs on stage as part of the 

event.  We also are inviting all the children who wish, to enter our ‘Design a Front Cover Competition’.  Winning entries will be used 

on the front cover and also receive a Waterstones’ voucher.   

On the night there will be: 

Paid entrance – where you can purchase raffle tickets                                                        Music and commentary from DJ Danny 

Singing performances from all children attending                                Wine raffle 

Name the teddy competition        Refreshments - tea, coffee, cakes 

Beat the goalie          Tin alley  

Timed obstacle course         Basketball game  

Inflatables          Tombola  

Stocks           Coloured box raffles  

100 to 1           BBQ selling food burger and sausages  

Ice creams and tuck shop        Hand massages/Nails 

Glitter tattoos          A festival hat parade 

On Friday 6th May 2022 there will also be a non-uniform day.  On this day, children are encouraged to attend school in their own 

clothes in return for contributing a coloured item for a gift to go in their class raffle box.  Examples of gifts given previously include; 

small toys, bubble bath, sweets, chocolates, toiletries.  These boxes will then be raffled off as prizes.   

The colour for each class is:   

Reception – purple       Year 1 – orange Year 2 – blue Year 3 – pink Year 4 – yellow Year 5 – green  Year 6 – red 

The PHA are doing an amazing job at getting everything ready.  Preparing for a whole school event like this is certainly a challenge and 

any offers of help and support to run a stall or help set up would be very much appreciated.  If you can offer any help on the day or 

before, please email the school at bursar@aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk or speak to a PHA class representative.  

There will a cake, wine and tombola collection on the actual day (Friday 20th May). Any cakes, bottles, wine and drinks would be 

really appreciated.  On the day of the summer fair children can therefore attend in their own clothes in exchange for an item for 

these collections.    

We will keep you fully updated on this event over the coming weeks and also be prompting this with all the children in school. I really 

hope you can join us, we look forward to seeing you at this exciting school event. 

Mr D Kennedy 

Headteacher  
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